
 
October 5, 2020 

Dear Grade 1 to Secondary 2 Parents, 

Given the current circumstances, the School Administration 

will offer this year the Computer Science Curriculum CD 

(DSkool), for your children, for free. You are kindly asked to 

pass by the Central Administration to pick it up during the 

school working days, between Tuesday, October 6, 2020 and 

Tuesday, October 13, 2020 (9:00am to 1:00pm.) 

               Administration 

 


